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Your 2024 Wellness Requirement Is Complete!

Our records show you have completed all wellness

requirements for 2024.

Our records indicate you and/or your spouse/domestic
partner successfully completed your wellness
requirements by the June 30, 2024 deadline. This
means you and your spouse/domestic partner will not
see an additional wellness surcharge on your bi-weekly
paycheck for the 2024-2025 plan year.

Questions About Benefits?

Find details about all your Michaels benefits by visiting
MIKBenefits.com, 24/7. (Click the QR code for even
faster access.) Information is available in English and
Spanish.

Why are you getting
this email?

We wanted to confirm
your wellness
requirements have been
met and you will not be
subject to the 2024
medical plan surcharge.
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